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City of Buda Hires New City Engineer 

 

John Nett has been hired as our new City Engineer.  

John started working for the City of Killeen in 2002 as a 

Project Engineer/Drainage Utility Director and 

progressed to City Engineer in 2006. He is a Certified 

Floodplain Manager. 

  

John is a graduate of Kansas State University with a B.S. 

in Civil Engineering.  

  

In Killeen he was responsible for ensuring private and 

public civil infrastructure were designed and constructed 

in conformance with applicable codes, regulations, and 

standards. He coordinated plans and specifications 

review, and construction inspection and testing services 

for new development and for a wide variety of capital 

improvement projects.  

  
“The development pressures and infrastructure needs of the local area are not unlike the range 

of projects I have been involved with for the City of Killeen and the Fort Hood Army Installation,” 

Nett said. “In addition to my service to these large public works operations, I have had the 

pleasure of working with the staff of smaller municipal utilities in Colorado, Iowa, Missouri, and 

Arizona.” 

 

John has hit the ground running and is thrilled to be working for the City of Buda.   

  

“Sometimes an opportunity comes by that you just can’t pass up from the most unexpected 

source.  I wasn’t looking for the City of Buda, but it found me. I’m really excited to be here.”    
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